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Education
emphasizing traditional
Biblical values.
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#11 - 6/14/24 - Final issue of the weekly newsletter for the 2023-2024 school year

VN0 1) SV BV AR EEISe i | did want to take a moment and thank all of you
for your partnership and support this school year. We look forward to seeing you all next
school year. We have several projects planned for the summer to make sure CGCA is ready
for the August rush. If | can be of any assistance throughout the summer, please do not
hesitate to call the school and ask for me. My prayer is that you will have a refreshing and
rewarding break with your kids and use some of the “down time” to strengthen ties with
family and friends and draw near to our Savior. Have a great summer!

CGCA Ceremonies! Both Kindergarten graduation and 8" grade awards ceremony were
outstanding this year. Thank you all for supporting your child and our school this year and in these
events.

ATTENTIONIPARENTSS Just a reminder that Report Cards and Daycare bills are ready for
pick up at the school office Monday through Friday, from 9:00am to 1:00pm.

(A oI Telotor= g 0F-111] W1 M O-V\'( | oMl | (@1 @] 0[0]|\'V:¥ For all soccer players ages 8-17 do we have an

awesome camp for you this summer. For 1 week you will be immersed in soccer training and
growing in your faith all at the same time. This is a great opportunity for all those who play the
game of soccer. Click here to learn more. from the camp.

SUMMER SCHOOL: Cedar Grove is offering a Summer School program again this summer, which
will run from June 10 - July 18 (5 weeks) from 8:30 am to 11:45 am. The purpose of the program is
to give students a way to strengthen weak areas in math, reading and other subject areas and to
provide an opportunity for enrichment. A packet of material with detailed information, including
tuition information, was sent home to all school families in May. Please call the school office
between 9 am and 1pm for more information.

PRAY EVERYDAY: The following students led our school in prayer over the PA for the needs of
our school this week:

5/6/24 5/8/24

Rylee Holley - 2nd grade - Mrs. Quigley Levi Amparo - 2nd grade - Mrs. Quigley
Isaiah Lassiter - 2nd grade - Mrs. Quigley Justice Dunkley - 2nd grade - Mrs. Quigley
Jaelani Martinez - 2nd grade - Mrs. Quigley lan Jose Guerra - 2nd grade - Mrs. Quigley

5/9/24 5/10/24


http://iroquoina.org/summer-camps/soccer-camp/

Eli Jones - 3rd grade - Mrs. Bryan Tyrone McMillan, Jr. - 3rd grade - Mrs. Bryan

Camryn Johnson - 3rd grade - Mrs. Bryan Ethan Williams - 3rd grade - Mrs. Bryan

5/13/24 5/16/24

Kayden Swilley - 2nd grade - Mrs. Weber Ryan Holley - 4th grade - Mrs. Nolan

Jeremiah Alvarez - 2nd grade - Mrs. Weber Alivia Vega - 4th grade - Mrs. Nolan

5/17/24 5/22/24

Bria Abraham - 4th grade - Mrs. Nolan McKenzie Williams - 3/4 ACE - Mrs. Altomari

Khali Simpson - 4th grade - Mrs. Nolan Carter Burch - 3/4 ACE - Mrs. Altomari
Faith Swain - 3/4 ACE - Mrs. Altomari

5/23/24 5/30/24

Gloria Melone - 5th grade - Mrs. Wright Jaime Williams - 5/6 ACE - Miss Kelly

Jonah Roman - 5th grade - Mrs. Wright John Kelly - 5/6 ACE - Miss Kelly

6/5/24

Benjamin Amparo - 7/8 ACE - Mr. Valletto
Jesher Joseph - 7/8 ACE - Mr. Valletto

DATES:

June-July 6/10 -7/18 Mon Summer School begins
Thu Last Day of Summer School

SUMMER READING PROGRAM: Readers are leaders. To help keep students in the good habit
of reading over the summer, a minimum of 3 age-appropriate books are required to be read by
CGCA students entering grades 1-5. Students who read 10 or more books will receive a certificate
in the fall. Record the title, author, number of pages, and parent signature for each book read on 3”
x 5" or 5" x 8” cards. These reports are due when returning to school on August 28, 2024.
Students entering grades 6-11 must follow the guidelines on the CGCA Summer Reading list. List
and forms may be found on our school’s website www.cgca.org

***Under current families—summer reading list/high school summer reading list, and the reports too.

SUMMER MAILING: Each registered family will receive a July mailing with information
about the 2024-2025 school year.

YEARBOOK 2023/2024: Yearbooks may still be purchased for $20.00 while supplies last.
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOLS IN THE AREA:

Grace City Church - July 8-12

Lawndale Baptist - July 8-12 also

If your church would like us to publish their VBS to our school family, Please let us know by
emailing us at info@cgca.org.



http://www.cgca.org
mailto:info@cgca.org

Are you going to church regularly: If you have not been to church in a while and are in need of
some direction, | encourage you to visit our schools website @ www.cgca.org under “Student Life”.
Here you will find contact information for some of the churches our staff and students attend. The
list is far from complete and we are adding to it all the time. Most churches offer both online and
onsite opportunities as well as children, youth and adult ministries.

In His Grip,

Jeffrey Howard, Principal


http://www.cgca.org

